We love our Volunteers! Become involved in the St. Bernadette PTU!

WELCOME TO THE ST. BERNADETTE PTU



WHAT WE DO

We provide volunteer and financial support for the enrichment of the children of our school. We work closely with the administration, as well as teachers, to provide supplementary educational programs, purchase equipments, and fulfill classroom needs. We also plan fun social events that bring us together!



PTU EVENTS & PROGRAMS

Adopt A Family, Book Fair, Birthday Book Club, Book Tops/Educational Rewards, Catholic Schools Week & Open House, Christmas Shoppe, Family Events, Field Day, Holiday Mart, Hospitality, Host Family, Kindergarten Events, Social Events, School Supply Kits, Sunshine Committee, Uniform Resale



MEET THE EXECUTIVE BOARD

President: Natalie Stolph (natstolph@gmail.com)

Vice President: Stephanie Wathey

(stefwathey@yahoo.com)
Treasurer: Allison Kaufman
(allisonkaufman@gmail.com)
Secretary: Genevieve Stilla
(gzago05@gmail.com)



PTU GENERAL MEETING DATES

Tuesday, September 13, 2022 Tuesday, November 8, 2022 Tuesday, January 10, 2023 Tuesday, March 14, 2023 Tuesday, May 9, 2023 All meetings begin at 6:30 pm in the School Library



WHERE TO FIND US

- Facebook Saint Bernadette PTU
- Instagram @stbernptu
- Website www.stbern.net PTU tab
- Email: stbernptu@gmail.com



WHY YOU SHOULD GET INVOLVED

It is a great way to learn more about your school, get connected with parents and get involved in the process to become an active member of the PTU. The PTU plays an important role in building the kind of supportive environment where both students and teachers do their best work.

•••

tips + resources for [Your School] Elementary parents & families

WELCOME TO [SCHOOL] PTO

Our parent-teacher organization plays a crucial role in the communication chain at [Your School] ES. Ensure you're fully connected & register today!



REGISTER ON OUR SITE

Visit <u>YourPTOwebsite.com</u>, click the button to Register/Login on our home page & create an account with our site. **Remember Your Login Info.** You will use it frequently during the school year for PTO activities and events.



UPDATE YOUR STUDENT INFO

Each new school year, after receiving your student's teacher assignments, log-in ASAP at <u>YourPTOwebsite.com</u> & update their classroom info. The PTO provides classroom email lists to your teachers & room parents using this data.



READ OUR NEWSLETTER

During the school year, the PTO puts out a weekly newsletter with lots of info about upcoming events and programs. Please read through our newsletters to stay informed on PTO activities.



FOLLOW OUR FB PAGE...

Stay up to date on the latest PTO happenings by following our PTO Facebook Page and click "Get Notifications". We also broadcast our PTO meetings on Facebook Live.



ONLINE RESOURCES...

- [Our School] Volunteer Policy
- Room Parent Handbook
- Newsletter Archive
- PTO Google Calendar

...all available at YourPTOwebsite.com



HAVE MORE QUESTIONS?

Our PTO Leadership Team is always available to answer parent questions, email us at

vourPT0email@gmail.com

